
 
 

 
 
ERMR and Securities and Exchange Commission Myanmar (SECM) jointly organized a 

capacity-building workshop on Bond Market Development in Emerging East Asia on 11-12 

August in Yangon, Myanmar. The workshop provided an overview of regional bond markets, 

thematic issues, and country experiences. About 60 participants from the public and private 

sectors attended the workshop. Donghyun Park, 5825  

 

 
 
ERMR and Securities and Exchange Commission Myanmar (SECM) jointly organized a 

capacity-building workshop on Bond Market Development in Emerging East Asia on 11-12 

August in Yangon, Myanmar.  
In the photo, in front, from left, are Daw Tin Tin Ohn, director general, SECM; Daw Khin Lay Myint, 
commission member, SECM; Daw Tin May Oo, commission member, SECM; Htay Chun, commission 
member, SECM; MYRM’s Hiroki Kasahara, and Thein Myint, commission member, SECM. 

 



 
 
MYRM’s Hiroki Kasahara gives the welcome remarks. 

 



 
 
Daw Tin May Oo, commission member, SECM, on behalf of Maung Maung Win, chairperson of SECM 
and deputy minister of Planning and Finance, delivers the opening remarks. 

 

ERMRs’ Donghyun Park gives the introduction to the course. 


